
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday 6th December 2024 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
I am writing to you to share news regarding the leadership of both schools 
moving forward.  
 
Following a recent interview, I am delighted to announce that I have been 
appointed the permanent headteacher of the Infant School alongside my existing 
role at the Junior school.  
 
I am excited to continue the work we have already started around aligning the 
schools whilst, maintaining their unique nature.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and making both schools wonderful places 
to be a part of.  
 
 
Kind regards  
Mrs Hannah Gordon 
 

 


